
 
REF  : KATO/CIRCULAR/ AUG-21/2 
 
DATE  : 6th August, 2021 
 
TO  : All KATO Members 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
COVID-19 VACCINES 
 
The Secretariat between 22nd and 24th April, 2021 facilitated the Covid-19 1st Dose 
Vaccination of frontline staff from over 72 KATO Member companies. 
 
The exercise was conducted in collaboration with the Tourism Regulatory Authority 
(TRA). 
 
Preparations to administer the 2nd Covid-19 Vaccine Dose are in progress under the 
auspices of KTF and this will prioritize all those staff who had received the 1st Dose. 
Those seeking the 1st Dose will also be considered subject to availability. 
 
We will soon communicate the proposed Vaccination dates and ahead of that 
Members are kindly requested to complete the Questionnaire at this LINK to provide 
the necessary Data to help with the Logistics and Planning.   Should the link fail to 
read, copy and paste the following Url directly into your browser: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdKiYeOzVGPC47YeUUBllyIW
oorrzoFcOoNEIfdQtPenPTZyg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Please treat as urgent. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Fred Kaigua, ACIArb, CPM 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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